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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Summer topic we have arranged for a special activity to take place in school for the 

Nursery children. 

 

A fully trained ranger from an educational company called Curious Critters will be coming into Nursery 

on Thursday 2nd May 2024. They will be providing a hands on workshop for the children where they will 

have the opportunity to find out interesting facts about minibeasts and see a collection of various animals. 

 

The cost for the workshop will be £5.20 for each child. 

 

 

Please note that the workshop will be taking place on the morning of that day, so 

no change in times will be required. 

 

 

Please make a payment online via ParentPay by Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Eddisford 

Nursery Teacher 

 

 

*Please notify staff of any allergies prior to the workshop 

 


